

WINTER NEWSLETTER DECEMBER 2016

BIRMINGHAM OFFICE NOW OPEN

Emtec Group is delighted to announce the opening of our latest office location in Kings Norton, Birmingham, covering the Midlands area. Eamonn Dunne will head this office as Regional Director, targeting new work streams in and around the Birmingham area. The office is fully operational and is working with key clients to secure schemes with an M&E value ranging from £50k to £8m and beyond.

Eamonn comments, 'this is an exciting time within the Midlands as new schemes come to market with clients looking for a trustworthy supply chain that delivers on its promises. We are entering the region with ambitious plans".

Pictured: (left to right: Stuart Vale, David Dunsmuir, Eammon Dunne and Scott Stevenson)



EMTEC CORE AND PROTECT JOIN EMTEC GROUP



New company **Emtec Core and Protect** joins Emtec Group as specialists in Diamond Drilling and Passive Fire Protection.

In its short time trading, their services have been in high demand having secured a number of high value concrete cutting and fire protection contracts across Central Scotland. Clients include Graham Construction, CCG, Downing Construction, and Luddon Construction who commented on the level of service received and high quality of workmanship provided.

We are also pleased to announce that following a recent independent audit of our internal management systems and onsite assessment of works undertaken, Emtec Core and Protect have been awarded FIRAS Certification for the installation of passive fire protection products and systems. FIRAS is a voluntary, third party certification for installation contractors of fire protection systems accredited by UKAS to EN45011.

Emtec Core and Protect are currently negotiating future contracts and plan to build on their successful start into 2017.





EMTEC ENERGY WIN AWARD



Emtec Energy's Chris Clark is presented with the award from Sandra Taylor, North Ayrshire Council

Congratulations to **Emtec Energy** who were recently awarded with the 'Sustainable Scotland Award' at the Green Energy Awards 2016. This was awarded due to the delivery of 2MW of solar PV for North Ayrshire Council over the course of the last two years.

The Green Energy Awards is a prestigious event that recognises determination and innovation in the renewable energy sector. It is organised by Scottish Renewables, a leading voice of the industry. This recognition highlights the tremendous growth and hard work within Emtec Energy.

EMTEC PROPERTY SERVICE MOVE INTO NEW OFFICE

Emtec Property Services have recently fitted out and relocated to a new office in Kilmarnock. This move allows the property division to have the required bespoke accommodation to grow the business.

The new facility will assist in the Division's target to increase their presence and workload throughout Scotland.



With the addition of our Kilmarnock and Birmingham offices, Emtec now have coverage in 9 locations across the U.K.

THE ROSPA GOLD AWARD



Following a recent audit the **Emtec Group** are delighted to receive the RoSPA Gold Award for the fourth year running.

This award is recognition of the positive health and safety standards and achievements within the Emtec Group companies. The award also demonstrates that Emtec Group is committed to promoting a positive culture and continuous improvement in health and safety performance.

To maintain and build on the SHEQ performance, Emtec welcome two new members of staff this year, Karen Russell and Ryan Haylett who have both joined the SHEQ Department as SHEQ Advisors.

APPRENTICESHIPS RISE TO 75

Emtec Group are pleased to report that their total number of Apprentices across the UK now totals 75.

Emtec Group has a long tradition of offering apprenticeships across all of our trades and we ensure that each apprentice is supported throughout their training and beyond.

Our recently opened office in Newcastle has recruited 3 apprentices in their short time operating. These appointments represent a significant investment in the long-term future of the North-East Business and to the ongoing development of skills within the industry.

Alan Crozier, Regional Director, comments "It is fantastic to see young people joining the industry. It is particularly pleasing to be able to commence long term apprentice training within the first year of establishing the business in the region. Our plan will be to continue this going forward, as part of our long-term growth strategy."



